From: John Malet—Bates_

Sent: 15 July 2019 22:49
To: Fieldsend, Sofie _

Cc: 'Andrew Dutton-Parrish’ _ Blenheims John _
_Carolina Aivars | NN D-'id Mine
I i Cokmakcioglu' [ /ohn Vialet-Bates
I /o~ Weston [ ! Nevard
I 2 tin Humphery' I ' oi¢2n Green'

'Nancy Mayo‘_ 'Patricia Orwell'

Subject: 2019/3015/P: 10-11 Wildwood Grove

Dear Sofie,

HCAAC Objects to thus retrospective proposal.

The Applicant should reinstate the previous soft landscaping as par
left-hand neighbour’s in the photograph or prove otherwise.

The sidewalk is not needed for access explain to Applicant damage
done if this proposal anrepeated.

Both properties should be corrected is possible.

Best regards,

John

Regards,
John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC




